
 

 

 

Report from the Commission 

October 16, 2020  

The Commission met on October 2, 2020 and voted to withdraw accreditation from the 
following institution. 

• New Learning Resources Online 
1417 Lelia Drive 
Jackson, MS 39216 
Mr. Roy Balentine, President 

Information about the reasons for the Commission’s decision and the pertinent standards 
can be found the following link: https://www.deac.org/UploadedDocuments/Public-
Notices/Denial/101620_NLRO_Public_Notice.pdf. 

https://www.deac.org/UploadedDocuments/Public-Notices/Denial/101620_NLRO_Public_Notice.pdf
https://www.deac.org/UploadedDocuments/Public-Notices/Denial/101620_NLRO_Public_Notice.pdf

